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SUBJECT: J. P. MASCARO COMMUNICATES COVID-19 SAFETY 

MESSAGE 
 
 
 
J. P. Mascaro & Sons has increased its employee awareness program related to the 

COVID-19 health crisis.  In an effort to be proactive and protective of its work force, 

Mascaro is making available for its employees’ masks, hand sanitizers as well as 

providing daily lunches for its front-line employees. 

 

Company President, Pat Mascaro, indicated the employees are our greatest asset, and 

we want to assure they can do their essential jobs in a safe and orderly manner.  

Mascaro indicated an “Employee Awareness Sign” has been placed on the dashboard 

of hundreds of Mascaro vehicles reminding the employees of a need to be constantly 

aware of certain necessary hygiene. 

 

Mascaro indicated his family was extremely proud of the commitment of its people 

during this difficult period of time. 



 

 

For more information about J. P. Mascaro & Sons, its infrastructure, facilities and 

comprehensive waste services, please visit the company website at 

www.jpmascaro.com. 


